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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

DECEMBER 

2        Mufti Day 

3       Year 5 Leadership                                
speeches 

8 Year 6 Farewell dinner 

10 Presentation Day 

 Assembly 

16 Last Day (Students) 

17 Last Day (Staff) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring  
peanuts or use peanut 

butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
  
Dear Parents, 
  
The term is quickly winding down. It is with great excitement though that I can 
announce that Greenwell Point Public School has been awarded a Certificate of 
Excellence from NSW Department of Education. This award is for exceptional 
leadership demonstrated within the entire school learning community throughout 
2021. It is fantastic for our staff, students, parents and community to be  
recognised for their efforts throughout what has been difficult year. 

A huge thank you to the P & C who have graciously donated $2000 towards our 
amphitheatre construction. The construction is now complete and students are 
utilising it for outdoor lessons and lunch breaks. 

With the increase in rain we have seen an increase in mosquitos and sand flies 
in the playground. While we have taken every effort to protect students in and 
around the classrooms, we encourage parents to apply Aerogard or a similar 
product to children before school. Alternatively a roll-on version can be brought 
into school for application throughout the day. 

Over the past few weeks, the Council Rangers have been vigilant with their 
 patrols around the school. To keep our students safe please adhere to the 
40km/hr road speed limit and park in allocated parking zones to avoid an  
infringement notice. We have attached a list of the fines and demerit points. 

Teachers have been working hard to complete the end of semester reports. Due 
to home learning this semester these reports will be different in content. We  
anticipate that reports will be sent home next Wednesday. Please advise the 
office if you wish to have multiple copies for children with parents living in 
different household. 

Good luck to all our enthusiastic Year 5 students who are running for School 
Captain in 2022. We will be holding captain speeches on Friday 3rd December 
2021, with voting to take place the same day. Unfortunately parents/carers/
visitors are unable to attend. The announcement of 2022 Captains will be made 
at our end of year assembly. 

Finally well done to our Year 6 students who attended Shoalhaven High School 
for their Orientation Day, we have heard nothing but praise for their conduct on 
the day and believe they all gained valuable experience. We have some photos 
of the day on the back of the newsletter. 
Have a great week. 
  
Catherine Secombe 
Principal 
 
 
 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forgets their 

hat.  They will play under 

the cola. 

Hat—$12 Uniform Shop 

 COVID RULES 

If you need to enter the 

school grounds please call 

the office first, then scan 

the QR code which are 

located at all gates and 

the office.  



 

 

 

 

BOAT AWARDS 
                     

                    K/1  — William S & Isaac 

                    1/2  — Shayla & Olivia 

                    2/3 — Adam & Miila 

                    3/4/5— Ella & Chris 

                    5/6 — Bella & Ruby 

Year 6 enjoying Shoalhaven High 

 Orientation last week. 


